
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  8 March  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
Monday 11th March 
• Final payment date for Bath  

residential 
Wednesday 13th March 
• Scholastic Book Fair 
Friday 15th March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 22nd March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Friday 29th March 
• St Ives and Tehidy swimming 
Monday 1st –Wednesday 3rd April 
• Year 4 to Beam House 
Friday 5th April 
• St Ives and Tehidy Swimming 
• School closes at 2pm for  

Easter 
Tuesday 23 April 
• Back to school for summer term 
Wednesday 24th—Friday 26th April 
• Y5 to Bath 
Monday 29th April 
• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Tuesday 30th April 
• Parents Evening YR to Y5 
Monday 6th May 
• Bank Holiday 
• Final payment date for London  

residential 
Monday 20th May 
• Final payment date for  

Delaware 
Monday 27th—Friday 31st May 
• Half term 
Monday 3rd June  
• INSET DAY—school closed  
Monday 17th—Wed 19th June 
• Y6 to London 
Monday 1st—Wednesday 3rd July 
• Y3 to Delaware 
Friday 5th July  
• Summer Fayre 
Wednesday 24th July 
• School closes at 2pm for the  

summer 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
Thank you to everyone who came dressed up as their favourite book  
characters for WORLD BOOK DAY yesterday! You all looked amazing! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Congratulations to the ‘Best Dressed’ competition winners from each 
class! A selection of photos from the day have been posted onto our  
website.  
 
As you may know, Red Nose Day 2019 is on Friday 15th 
March! We will be having a ‘dress up in red’ day to raise 
money with £1 donations being collected on the day. 
Each class will then battle to win the first ‘Red Nose  
Disney Sing Off’ in the afternoon! 
 

There have been a couple of incidents recently where 
children have been hurt as a result of the use of  
footballs. We are happy for children to play football at 
lunch times but they must be using the softer footballs 
provided by the school. Can you please ensure your child 
does not bring their own football into school as they will 
not be able to use it at play / lunchtime.  

 
We have a lot of lost property at the moment in the main 
reception area, can you please come and check if anything 
belongs to your child? Items left over at the end of the 
month will be cleared and donated to a clothes bank.  
 
Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://
www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/  
 
Have a lovely weekend.  Mr Hoskins, Head of School  



Attendance—our target for  
overall attendance is 96% 

Carn Brea 98.5% 

Tehidy 96.3% 

Poldark 98.1% 

Kynance 93% 

St Ives 94.8% 

Godrevy 97.7% 

Mousehole 97.9% 

Ding Dong 96.6% 

Wheal Dream 90% 

Whole School 95.7% 

Please remember to book lunches online.  You can book for the 
rest of the academic year if you like!   

Y3/4 swim gala 
On Tuesday 5th March, 12 children from year 3/4 
represented St Uny Academy at the  
Penwith School Games swimming gala in  
Penzance. The children showed super  
determination; representing the school  
impeccably and demonstrating  great  
sportsmanship and were well behaved  
throughout. The children competed both  
individually and as part of relay teams in their 
age category.  
The results were as follows: 
Relay event 
Year 3 boys gold medal (Toby D, Olly S & Jake) 
Year 4 boys gold medal (George T, Oliver & Olly 
G) 
Year 4 girls silver medal (Amelia, Libby &  
Willow) 
Individual medals 
Year 3 boys 
Olly S – silver backstroke 
Jake – silver front crawl 
Year 4 girls 
Amelia – gold breaststroke 
Libby – gold backstroke 
Willow – silver front crawl 
Best overall team out of 15 schools 
Year 4 girls: Amelia, Libby & Willow 
Year 3 boys: Toby D, Olly S & Jake 
What a fantastic achievement to all the  
competitors! We are so proud of them and we 
hope that they enjoyed representing the school. 
Thank you to our parent volunteers: Paul and 
Graham who helped with transport and  
coaching pool side. We all can’t wait for next 
year! 
Mrs Quick 

Scholastic Book Fair—Wednesday 13th March 
 
It’s our Book Fair on 
Wednesday next week.   
All classes will get a 
chance to visit the 
Book Fair during the 
day so if your child 
would like to buy a 
book, please send 
them in with some 
money.  Alternatively, 
parents are welcome 
to come along with 
their children either before or after school to help them choose. 
 
Remember that the more books we sell, the more free books 
we can get for our library! 
 

School Letters on the website 
 
We now have a new section on 
our website which will have a 
copy of all letters sent home.   
 
Please go to www.stuny.org.uk 
then click on the ‘Parents’ tab, 
then ‘Letters Home’ to get  
copies of any letters sent home.  
 
 

PE Kits 
We have a number of PE Kits that have been  
misplaced.  Please can you check your child has 
their own PE kit and ensure all items are labelled.  
Many thanks. 

http://www.stuny.org.uk/web/letters_home/397391

